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- Welcome back. I hope everyone’s summer has been enjoyable and
wonderful.

WSO

The World Service Conference Summary is here. There is one available
for every DR and Coordinator. This document breaks down and is a follow _
up from the WSC conference in Virginia Beach this past April. You can
order a copy for $5 shipping and handling or you can download it free from
the Member’s Website www.al-anon.org/members.

In July the Board of Trustees and Executive Committee members met in
St John’s Newfoundland, Canada —The site of the first “Meet the Board
Event.” They met with the Newfoundland/Labrador Area and shared about
the responsibilities and work of the Board and Executive Committee. This
event included both personal sharings and sharings about international travel
to reach out to our world wide fellowship. There were also sessions in which
the Board and Executive Committee listened to members share from a
spiritual perspective on a variety of concerns affecting the fellowship today
and in the future. Utilizing these thoughts and concerns helps the Board to
formulate goals and objectives to meet our shared purpose-working for the
greatest good of the fellowship. During lunch and at the conclusion of the
day members got to share informally with lots of gratitude and hugs to the
Board and Executive Committee.

The Board also announced the 2015 World Conference Theme “Living Our
Spiritual Principles: Expanding Our Vision which will be held in Virginia
Beach April 20-23, 2015 with an optional trip to Stepping Stones on April
252015.

WSO is getting ready to receive sharings for a new daily reader on
diversity. Think about sharing from your heart how Al-Anon has worked for
you or how you work your program.

2015 International AA Convention with Al-Anon and Alateen
participation is gearing up for July 3-5, 2015 in Atlanta, Georgia. Check the
Group e-news in September for registration information.




